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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Over the coming days we have lots of exciting arrangements in the lead up to Christmas. Please find 
details of upcoming events below. 
 
Friday 11th December 
Christmas Jumper Day 
Children are welcome to wear a Christmas jumper to school and are invited to bring a contribution 
of £1. The funds raised will be split between Save the Children and a local charity Birch Dog Rescue, 
as chosen by our Trust council pupil representatives. 
Santa Dash 
On Friday 11th December KS2 pupils will also take part in a Christmas fun run during their PE session. 
Please ensure that children are wearing PE kit with Christmas jumpers. 
Wednesday 16th December 
Christmas Lunch and Raffle 
We look forward to our school Christmas lunch on Wednesday 16th December, we plan to draw the 
FOAS Christmas raffle at this occasion and will then share the winning tickets. 
Friday 18th December 
Christmas Parties 
On Friday 18th December each class will hold a class party with party snacks kindly provided by FOAS. 
Children are welcome to wear Christmas or party clothes for the final day of term. We will have an 
exciting virtual visitor organised by FOAS. 
Pantomime 
All classes will also enjoy a virtual pantomime in class next week. 
Community Art Trail 
Children across the school, from Nursery up to Year 6, have worked on a joint project to create a 
series of pictures to share the Nativity story with the community. We are pleased to share the 
Christmas celebrations with Parents and Carers and the community. The art trail will be displayed 
around the village during the Christmas period, starting at Alveley School and leading up to St Mary’s 
church. 
  
We look forward to sharing the upcoming events with the children. 
Thank you for all of your ongoing support. 
  
Kind regards 
Mr P. O’Malley and Miss Coleman 
Executive Head teacher 
Assistant Head teacher 
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